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Tuesday 2nd July 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Subject: Upcoming Changes to Bunbury Badgers Club Fees Effective September 2024 
 
At Bunbury Badgers Club, we are continually committed to providing high-quality, flexible childcare that 
meets the needs of our children and families. As we strive to maintain the standards of our service, it is 
sometimes necessary to adjust our pricing to reflect the rising costs of operations, including staffing and 
resources. 
 
Effective from 1st September 2024, the following changes will be implemented: 
 

• Breakfast Club: Will increase from £5.00 to £6.00. 

• After School Club Session 1: Will increase from £5.00 to £7.00. 

• After School Club Session 2: Will increase from £10.00 to £13.00. 

We will also be extending our morning provision to start at 7.30am from September 2024. This is 
included on the new booking form, attached. Whilst we transition to an online booking system 
please complete the attached form for Autumn Term 1 bookings and return to Gillian Corbett-Mills 
by Wednesday 10th July 2024. 
Further information regarding online booking will be issued later this week as we move to an online system 
from October half term 2024. 
 
These adjustments are necessary to cope with ongoing increases in operational costs and to continue 
delivering the excellent standard of care you expect from us. 
 
For families utilising our services, please remember that you may be eligible for support through the 
Government's Tax-Free Childcare Scheme, which helps for children up to the age of 12 (or 17 for children 
with disabilities). More details can be found on the Government Tax-Free Childcare page. 
 
We understand that fee adjustments can be challenging, but please rest assured that these changes are 
necessary to ensure the sustainability and quality of our wraparound care services. 
  
Should you have any questions or need further clarification, do not hesitate to contact me directly. 
Thank you for your continued trust and support. 
. 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Nic Badger 
Principal of Bunbury Aldersey CE Primary School 
EHT for Rural Church Schools Academy Trust  
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